Kidlington Cricket Club
Youth pre-season training starting Feb 2019!

Winter pre-season youth training at Kidlington & Gosford Leisure Centre
Sundays 5.30-6.30 pm, Feb 17th — March 315t 2019
Cost £2 per session

Pre-season training is open to all players, new or experienced, aged 9 to
15 years. We are looking for boys and girls of all abilities to play in our
under 11, under 13 and under 15 teams for the forthcoming 2019 season

Our summer season starts in April 2019 at Stratfield Brake, with weekly training sessions
and competitive matches held on Sunday mornings and weekday evenings. Youth
membership costs just £50 for the outdoor season.

If you are interested please visit our website, contact us (see below), or come along to a
training session.

We are also open to new adult players for our three senior teams playing competitive
matches on Saturday afternoons — more details on our website.

Interested?
Contact Mark Fransham 07522 224733 or mark@fransham.com

www.kidlingtoncricket.com



